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North Little Rock Police Investigating Homicide 

 
 North Little Rock, AR (March 13, 2022)—On March 13, 2022 at 6:39pm Officers with the North 
Little Rock Police Department responded to the 800 block of W. 38th Street in reference to a subject being 
shot.   
 
 When Officers arrived on scene they located a male victim lying near the roadway suffering from at 
least one gunshot wound. The victim was pronounced dead at the scene  
 
 Detectives with the North Little Rock Police Department were notified and have responded to the 
scene to initiate a homicide investigation. Detectives are currently processing the scene for evidence and 
conducting interviews.  
 
 Anyone with information regarding this incident are encouraged to contact the North Little Rock 
Police Department Tip Line at (501) 680-8439. Anyone with information can remain anonymous.   
 
 This is an active investigation. Further information will be released when it becomes available.  
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